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Comments: FW: Mid Swan document

 

Tami MacKenzie

 

Interdisciplinary Team Leader

 

Forest Service

 

Flathead National Forest

 

p: 406-758-3508

 

tamara.mackenzie@usda.gov

 

650 Wolfpack Way

 

Kalispell, MT 59901

 

www.fs.fed.us

 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

-----Original Message-----

 

From: MacKenzie, Tamara L -FS

 

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 8:07 AM

 

To: 'Arlene Montgomery' <arlene@wildswan.org>

 

Cc: Draggoo, Michele -FS <mdraggoo@fs.fed.us>; Feigley, Rachel J -FS <rfeigley@fs.fed.us>; Dowling, Chris -

FS <cdowling@fs.fed.us>

 

Subject: RE: Mid Swan document

 

Arlene,

 

Thank you for notifying us that the link for the November 8 public meeting presentation was not working. I have

fixed the link and it is working now. The document was posted on the project page as it may be of interest to

many people, but there is no requirement that a notification be sent to all 500 plus people on our project mailing

list when we post a supporting document.

 

I have shared your email and request to extend the comment period with Forest Supervisor Chip Weber, and he

will not be extending it at this time. He believes the remaining 10 days in the comment period is sufficient time to

review the presentation.

 



Thank you for your interest in this project. Let me know if I can help with anything else.

 

Tami MacKenzie

 

Interdisciplinary Team Leader

 

Forest Service

 

Flathead National Forest

 

p: 406-758-3508

 

tamara.mackenzie@usda.gov

 

650 Wolfpack Way

 

Kalispell, MT 59901

 

www.fs.fed.us

 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

-----Original Message-----

 

From: Arlene Montgomery [mailto:arlene@wildswan.org]

 

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 1:25 PM

 

To: Draggoo, Michele -FS <mdraggoo@fs.fed.us>; Feigley, Rachel J -FS <rfeigley@fs.fed.us>; MacKenzie,

Tamara L -FS <tlmackenzie@fs.fed.us>; Dowling, Chris -FS <cdowling@fs.fed.us>

 

Subject: Mid Swan document

 

Hello

 

I saw on the Flathead website that a supporting document (Scoping Presentation Nov. 8 Public Meeting) was

posted to the Mid Swan Project page on December 3. The public was not notified that this document is now

available.

 

However, the link is bad and nothing shows up in the screen, and the pdf download has an error message:

"Acrobat could not open '110188_FSPLT3_4499574.pdf' because it is either not a supported file type or because

the file has been damaged (for example, it was sent as an email attachment and wasn't correctly decoded). To

create an Adobe PDF document, go to the source application. Then print the document to Adobe PDF."

 

I had asked for that document on October 24th, then it was not posted in a timely manner so I asked again on

November 29th, now ten days before the scoping deadline there is a document that the public wasn't notified

about and is unreadable on your website.

 

The other documents and assessments for the Mid Swan project that I requested on November 29th have not

been posted or received yet either.

 



Please correct the error with the scoping presentation, inform the public of its existence and extend the comment

deadline so the public has the benefit of the scoping presentation and assessment(s) that form the basis for your

proposed action.

 

Thank you,

 

Arlene Montgomery

 

Friends of the Wild Swan

 

PO Box 103

 

Bigfork, MT 59911

 

arlene@wildswan.org


